


New Sheringham Leisure Centre
There has been a lot happening since the green light was given to build a new, state-of-
the-art, leisure centre in Sheringham to replace the existing Splash facility.

You can keep up to date with this exciting project as it develops and be the first to hear 
the latest news by registering for updates at 
www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/sheringhamleisurecentre 

In the meantime, North Norfolk District Council has welcomed Everyone Active, who 
have taken on the management of Splash, Victory Swim and Fitness Centre in North 
Walsham and Fakenham Sports and Fitness Centre.

Everyone Active will be working with North Norfolk District Council to develop 
Sheringham Leisure Centre, which is due to open in early 2021.

Splash has a new next door neighbour! 
The Strip skate park opened in March 2019 after the former site was demolished to make 
way for the new leisure centre. An official launch will take place in the near future.

You will have seen the work which is taking place in preparation for the main 
construction work. As a result of his, the Council has provided approximately 45 spaces 
at the Kingsland Engineering site on Weybourne Road to ensure that all users of Splash 
have access to free parking for their visit to the centre, even during busy periods. These 
spaces will be signposted from Splash.
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